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Your Union Needs You! 

A number of key team members have left RCA because of its staffing 
changes. You are needed more than ever! It is necessary to have a 
building representative for Pleasant Avenue, as well as a secretary 
and treasurer, so we can keep assisting you and your colleagues 
to the best of our abilities. If you are interested in filling any 
of these available positions, please contact Lisa Simms at 
President.RCAWA@gmail.com.  

Contract Negotiations Delayed 

Due to a scheduling conflict with Stephen Martir, the school's legal counsel, our first 
contract negotiation meeting was canceled. All parties involved are working on 
rescheduling. Any new updates will be sent to you as soon as they become available. 

 

End of School Plans 
As of now, Tyra Washington has planned PDs for the week following the students’ last day. While I 
know this doesn’t make anyone happy, the contract which was signed by the Union President before 
Sean Nugent took office allows the school to keep us for the additional week. This and reducing the 
two weeks prior to the start of school are already on our extensive list of demands.   

Important Dates 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day January 17 
Staff Development (Noon Dismissal for Students) February 4 
Presidents’ Week February 21-25 

 

If any new employees start working in your area, please let us know so we can get them signed 
up for the Union. Please fill out our Mailing List Update form with your personal email address if 
you haven't already done so. Union email is not always delivered to the RCA email address. Lisa 
can be reached at President.RCAWA@gmail.com for all Union correspondence.  
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Learn more by scanning the QR code to the left, Learn more by scanning the QR code to the left, 
visiting visiting QIQFIVFIRIǻXW�R]WYX�SVKQIQFIVFIRIǻXW�R]WYX�SVK or  or 
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Check out all your union membership has to offer!Check out all your union membership has to offer!

 Every Dollar Counts! Every Dollar Counts!

For information about contractual endorsement arrangements with providers of endorsed programs, please contact NYSUT Member Bene!ts.
Jan/Feb 2022

Insurance you can count on. Providers you can trust.Providers you can trust.

Someone who has your back.Value-added extras you Value-added extras you 
 can’t get elsewhere. can’t get elsewhere.

                      

NYSUT Member Benefits NYSUT Member Benefits 

When it comes to protecting yourself, your loved ones, your income or your most valuable possessions, NYSUT Member Bene!ts 
has insurance programs that !t the bill. Whether you are looking for auto & home, life, disability, long-term care, dental, vision, 
or pet insurance, there is a Member Bene!ts-endorsed plan that may be of assistance featuring value-added extras unavailable to the 
public.

Get started by !rst bookmarking the Member Bene!ts website at memberbene!ts.nysut.org. "ere, you will !nd numerous tools and 
resources available to you as a NYSUT member – including a Financial Learning Center with articles designed to help educate you 
on !nancial decisions and topics.

Member Bene!ts also endorses several discounted shopping programs that can help you save on both everyday and more expensive 
purchases. Finally, if you ever have an issue or problem when using a Member Bene!ts program, our sta# take great pride in their 
ability to quickly assist members with any concerns that may arise.

Visit memberbene!ts.nysut.org or call 800-626-8101 to learn more about the endorsed programs and services available to you 
through your union membership.


